
 

Attendance Matters at Carleton Park! 

 
 
 
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 30th April https://carletonpark.patrust.org.uk/ 
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CARLETON PARK’S STARS OF THE WEEK! 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Mia  

Reggie 

Chloe 

James H 

Rosie 

Tommy G 

Cailah 

Sophie 

Manar 

Riley 

Bobby R 

Bobby C 

Zac 

Matilda 

 
Parents / Carers, 

Polling Day 
Thursday 6th May, school is closed for the local elections. This is not a decision the Trust has 
taken lightly and has been made with pupil’s safety first. The plan for the day is highlighted 

below: 

 Remote learning links will be shared on ClassDojo prior to Thursday 6th May 

 Paper copies of work will be brought home by children on Wednesday 5th May 

 Electronic devices will be made available to those families who request them through 
the admin email on Wednesday 5th May 

As ever, I would like to remind you that we are here to support with any issues that may arise 
either on the 6th May or on the lead up to it. 

 

Food Donations 

Thank you very much for your kind donations, they were collected and taken to Pontefract Food 
Bank yesterday, where they were overwhelmed by our community support. 
 
 

School Cloud Parents’ Evening 

Our Parents' Evenings (PPTMs) will run on two dates in May from 3:30pm - 6:00pm. 
These will be 'virtual' appointments, meaning you will join the meeting via video link 
rather than coming into school. 

The dates are: 
Wednesday 26th May 
Thursday 27th May. 

You only need to attend one appointment on whichever day / time suits you best. 
Each appointment lasts for 10 minutes. Information and instructions for how you can 
book the appointment will be sent out via MCAS later today. 
 

Rec 
98.5% 

Year 3 
99.3% 

Year 5 
99.6% 

Year 4 
99.2% 

Year 6 
97.7% 

Year 1 
96.1% 

Weekly 
Whole School 
Attendance 

98.1% 
Year 2 
96% 



 

 

Twitter posts 😊 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

George 
George has now completed 90 miles in total! His fundraising has 

passed £1,000 now too! On Sunday at 11am he will be completing 
his 100th mile around the estate. George will be taking his collection 

box with him and I’m sure he will appreciate any encouragement 
from the local community. We are extremely proud of this amazing 

achievement. Well done George! 

 
 

Calling All Writers 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Drop off / Pick Up REMINDER 

As our full school returns, we will be going back to the arrangements prior to January 5th, with a 
couple of tweaks which I will now make clear. Firstly, the Year 6 start time is highlighted below and 
our Year 6 children will enter through their own classroom door (not the main entrance). Secondly, 
lessons for each class will start as stated below, therefore teachers will close classroom doors from 
this time to begin registers. Please be punctual with dropping your children off to support our staff 

with the smooth running of the school.  
 

Year Group Start Time Finish Time 

Reception, Years 1 and 2 8.45am 3.00pm 

Years 3 and 4 9.00am 3.15pm 

Years 5 and 6 9.15am 3.30pm 

 
*Please note that the start time indicated is when lessons will begin in the morning. It is therefore 
anticipated that children will be dropped off in good time, so their day can start smoothly, and they 

are not registered as being late. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


